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Awesome

Psalm 66:5

Come and see the
works of God; He is

awesome in His
doing toward the

sons of men.



Bread

John 6:48

I am the
bread of

life. 



Crown

Revelation 3:11

Behold, I am
coming quickly!

Hold fast what you
have, 

that no one may
take your crown. 



Door

Revelation 3:20

Behold, I stand at the
door and knock. If

anyone hears My voice
and opens the door, I
will come in to him

and dine with him, and
he with Me. 



Eyes

Psalm 34:15

The eyes of the
LORD are on the
righteous, and His
ears are open to

their cry. 



Fruit

John 15:8

By this My Father
is glorified, that
you bear much

fruit; so you will
be My disciples.  



Grow

2 Peter 3:18

But grow in the grace
and knowledge of our
Lord and Savior Jesus
Christ. To Him be the
glory both now and

forever. Amen. 



Humble

Psalm 25:9

The humble He
guides in justice,
and the humble
He teaches His

way. 



Inward

Psalm 139:13

For You formed
my inward parts;
You covered me
in my mother’s

womb.



Justified

Romans 3:24

Being justified
freely by His grace

through the
redemption that is
in Christ Jesus.   



Knowledge

Proverbs 10:14

Wise people store
up knowledge, but
the mouth of the

foolish is near
destruction. 



Lust

Galatians 5:16

I say then: Walk in
the Spirit, and you
shall not fulfill the
lust of the flesh. 



Mystery

1 Corinthians 15:51

Behold, I tell you
a mystery: We

shall not all sleep,
but we shall all be

changed.



Number

Psalm 90:12

So teach us to
number our days,
that we may gain

a heart of
wisdom.  



Owe no one
anything except to
love one another,
for he who loves

another has fulfilled
the law.

Owe

Romans 13:8



Profit

Luke 9:25

For what profit is it
to a man if he gains

the whole world,
and is himself

destroyed or lost?  



Quietness

Ecclesiastes 4:6

Better a handful with
quietness than both
hands full, together

with toil and grasping
for the wind. 



Righteous

Psalm 145:17

The LORD is
righteous in all

His ways,
gracious in all His

works. 



Submit

James 4:7

Therefore submit
to God. Resist the
devil and he will
flee from you. 



Truth

John 8:32

And you shall
know the truth,

and the truth shall
make you free. 



Useless

Titus 3:9

But avoid foolish
disputes, genealogies,

contentions, and strivings
about the law; for they

are unprofitable and
useless.   



Vow

Ecclesiastes 5:5

Better not to
vow than to
vow and not

pay. 



Worthy

Revelation 4:11

You are worthy, O Lord,
to receive glory and

honor and power; for
You created all things,
and by Your will they

exist and were created.



eXposed

John 3:20

For everyone
practicing evil hates

the light and does not
come to the light, lest
his deeds should be

exposed.  



Young

Psalm 37:25

I have been young, and
now am old; yet I have
not seen the righteous

forsaken, nor his
descendants begging

bread. 



Zealous

Galatians 4:18

But it is good to be
zealous in a good
thing always, and

not only when I am
present with you. 
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